
TOWN OF STOCKTON, UTAH

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
2016-17 Fiscal Year for Police Department Town

Budget Amendment
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Stockton will hold a public hearing at a
meeting of the Stockton Town Council as follows:
Date:                   February 9, 2017
Time:                  7:00p.m.
Location:           18 North Johnson Street, Stockton, Utah 
 

A public hearing is scheduled for February 9, 2017 at the Stockton Town Hall.
This meeting is to provide the Citizens of Stockton the opportunity to review
and make comments on changes made in the subject document. 

It is the Town’s intention  to surplus the following equipment:
A.  Police Dodge Charger 2006
B.  Backhoe

Budget Changes:
A.  $38,000 for feasibility treatment study:  Water Department budget 
      increase
B.  Administration Budget reduction $5,000:  4190.310 for Attorney
C.  Planning and Zoning Budget increase $5,000: 4180.310 Attorney
D.  Parks and Recreation increase $2,000:  4510.615 Stockton Days
  

 
 



If  you  would  like  to  see  the  proposed  budget  amendment,  contact  the
Stockton Town Hall  Mayor’s Office.  If  you would like to look through this
entire document, please call to make an appointment on 435-882-3877.

Interested persons are invited to attend and give comment on these proposals.

Dated  January 30, 2017

Diana P. Marks, Acting
Town Clerk   
Publish in Transcript-Bulletin on 2/2/17, Post on the Town Web Site on 1/30/17
Post on the Utah Public Notice Web Site on 1/30/17


